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 April 9-15, 2023  
 
To: All Emergency Medical Dispatchers  
 
cc: Medical Control Board Physicians & Office of the Medical Director Personnel  
 
Re: National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week, April 9-15, 2023 
  
Another year brings a continued important message from us, sharing our sincere appreciation 
and respect for the accomplishments by every emergency medical dispatch professional in the 
EMS System for Metropolitan Oklahoma City and Tulsa on the occasion of 2023's National 
Public Safety Telecommunicator Week. The United States Congress declare this week to 
recognize the vital and life-saving work performed by emergency medical dispatchers each 
and every day of each and every week!  
 
On behalf of the entire Medical Control Board and the Office of the Medical Director, we 
are privileged to recognize the vital role that emergency medical dispatchers fulfill in our 
EMS system. Within the past week, your abilities to work with precision despite the 
frequent and frantic callers you encounter, coupled with your enthusiasm to be a role 
model for 911-based emergency medical communications centers around the world 
allowed our system to continue to respond in admirable ways to our fellow citizens 
needing life-saving emergency medical care. Because of your actions, our field based EMT 
and Paramedic colleagues are able to get to where these patients are and when these 
patients need our collective care the most. There is no question you really do perform 
heroic actions. 
 
Keep up the fine work, enthusiasm, and all that you do to keep patients and your field 
colleagues safe. Always remember you make a real impact for patients and those that love 
them.  
 
It's an honor to serve as your Chief Medical Officers. 
  
Respectfully,  
 
 

 
 
 
Jeffrey M. Goodloe, MD, NRP, FACEP, FAEMS  Curtis Knoles, MD, FAAP  
Chief Medical Officer     Associate Chief Medical Officer 

 
 
MEDICAL CONTROL BOARD 
 
Russell Anderson, DO, Chair 
Hillcrest Hospital South 
 
David Smith, MD, Vice Chair 
Integris Health Baptist Medical Center 
 
Keri Smith, DO, Secretary 
Integris Health Southwest Medical Center 
 
Chad Borin, DO, FACOEP 
SSM Health St. Anthony Hospital 
 
Barrett Bradt, MD 
Saint Francis Hospital 
 
Amanda Celii, MD, FACS 
OU Medical Center – Trauma 
 
David Gearhart, DO, FACOEP 
OSU Medical Center 
 
Jeffrey Johnson, MD, FACEP 
Hillcrest Medical Center 
 
John Nalagan, MD, FACEP 
Mercy Hospital 
 
Michael Padgham, MD, FACEP 
OU Medical Center 
 
Michael Smith, MD, FACEP 
Ascension St. John Medical Center 
 
 
OFFICE OF THE MEDICAL DIRECTOR 
 
David Howerton, NRP 
Division Chief – Medical Oversight - West   
 
Duffy McAnallen, NRP 
Division Chief – Medical Oversight - East 
 
Matt Cox, NRP 
Division Chief - Critical Care Analytics 
 
Curtis Knoles, MD, FAAP 
Associate Chief Medical Officer 
 
Jeffrey M. Goodloe, MD, NRP, FACEP, FAEMS 
Chief Medical Officer 

 


